
   

Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the 

nation, and sewer and drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared 

environment, and help keep Seattle the best place to live. 

 

UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION WORK 

 
September 7, 2022 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: MAPLE LEAF GATE HOUSE UTILITY WORK FOR 430 PIPELINE PROJECT  
 
Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) contracting crews will perform utility work at the gate house 

located at Maple Leaf Reservoir Park. Crews will install a hatch and maintenance hole in the 
grass in front of the gate house to allow utility workers access to the pipeline.   

 
This work is in preparation for the multisite 430 Pipeline Improvement project that will 

repair portions of the large pipeline that runs four miles from Volunteer Park to Maple Leaf 
Reservoir in Seattle. The pipeline was built in the early 1900s and is part of the region’s 

drinking water system.  
 
Contracting crews will return to this site periodically over the next year to perform lining 

work inside of the pipe.  
 

LOCATION OF UTILITY WORK: 
Work will take place in or near the grass in front of the gate house at Maple Leaf Reservoir 

Park. A temporary fence will be installed around the construction site to keep park users 

and crew safe. 
 

SCHEDULE: 
The excavation work to install an access hatch and maintenance hole will begin in 

September 2022. While the pipeline is being cleaned, crews will also work from this site to 
access the pipeline. Working hours are weekdays from 7 am to 5 pm with noisy work 

starting after 8 am.  

 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: 
• Construction noise, dust, dirt, and vibrations. 
• Access restrictions for park users around the gate house. A temporary fence will be 

installed around the construction site to keep park users and crew safe. 
• Utility trucks and construction equipment near the work area. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO SIGN UP FOR PROJECT EMAILS:  
• Contact Andrew Karch at (206) 684-4643 or andrew.karch@seattle.gov. 

• Visit our project website: www.seattle.gov/utilities/430Pipeline  
• Scan this QR Code: 
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